SHERWOOD GREENS ROAD IMPROVEMENT AND MAINTENANCE DISTRICT
PRUDENTIAL COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

JUNE 6, 2015

The meeting was called to order at 11:28 AM.

Present were Prudential Committee members: John Kammerman, Ken Einhorn, Shawna Garanzuay and
Michael Lavery Also present were: Kathy Borden, Treasurer; Mary White, Clerk; Jaime Garanzuay, Road
Superintendant;

The May minutes were reviewed and accepted.
The Treasurer’s report was reviewed and accepted.
The Warrant was signed.

Road report:

Between May 17 to MAY 19, grade rake and roll was done on Longbow Ln. W., Long Bow Ln. E., Old
Abbey, Robinwood , Shutlecock and Silver Leaf sec. 2&3.

Ernie has ordered the No Outlet signs, and will put them up when they arrive.

The sign at Golden Fawn will be moved.

Ernie will look at White’s driveway to see what can be done.

There was a question about the location of the sand barrels, some of which will have to be moved, as
they are in the way of the snow plows.

Mr. Mednik sent a letter complaining about the small stones being pushed onto his property during
grade, rake, and rolling.

The road report was accepted.

Lakes report:

So far this year, the divers have completed approximately 20 hours. Two more days should finish Silver
Shield Lake. Where the divers worked last year, the weeds are much fewer. Due to the number of divers
we have, and because they are part time, not all areas can be covered. The divers do not pull up to the
shoreline, so property owners are responsible for pulling their areas. Michael suggested that may-be
Golden Fawn could be hand pulled.

The water at the beach has been tested, and the E-Coli count is acceptable.

The Lakes report was accepted.

Property update:



Nothing new to discuss.
Grant Process:

Michael said he called about the FEMA grant, and we are good until June of 2016. Margaret has E-
mailed all the documentation to Michael, and he will work with them.

Additional business:
It was moved, seconded and voted unanimously to have Ken Hunter do the repairs to the entry way.

Our printer is not working properly, so Michael will check with staples to see if it will be less expensive
to have them print all the documents for the annual meeting, or to buy a new printer.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 12:07.
The next meeting will be on June 27, 2015

Respectfully submitted,

Mary S. White
District Clerk



